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Dr. Nicholas J. Del Cioppo 
Dept. of Anthropology 
California State College 
Sonoma, Calif . 94928 

Dear Sir : 

Route 1, Box 210 
Kimberl y ,Idabo 83341 

Sept. 9 , 1 974 

PleaRe excuse the tardy reply to your letter of April 15th 
but the past summer has been one of many commitments and 
obligations. 

A list of my publications can be obtained from Dr. Earl 
Swanson, Idaho State University , the Museum, Pocatello, Idaho 
83201. I recommend II An Introduction to Flintknappi ng" if it is 
still avai l able. 

I heartily encourage you and Mr. Berg to continue your 
experiments on lithic technology and, in particular, the 
analysis of breakage in bifacial stone tools. Observations on 
the fracture of f lint-like materils woul d be a substantial 
contribution to the profession . 

I hope that by the time you rec~ive t hi s letter you are well 
on your way t o resolving many experiments . 

With bes t wishes, 

Don E. Crabtree 


